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09/01/2020  21:23:572019/5832/P OBJ G Fumagalli I object to the revised application for this property. Despite the intimidation I experienced after my previous 

objection, I am objecting for the reasons listed below and on behalf of other neighbours who feel too 

frightened to object for fear of repercussions.

This house has already been extended and the proposed extension would radically change the look of the 

street as the house is in a very conspicuous place at the entrance to the road. I have lived in the road for most 

of my life and have also lived in an end house in the same street where we installed an internal stair lift, 

precisely to avoid changing the outside of the house. This side extension would affect the appearance of the 

street and set a new presedent for extensions. It would be highly visible to everyone entering the street and 

would look extremely out of place. The space inside these houses (I have lived in 3 of them in Fairfax Place) is 

absolutely adequate to install stair lifts and therefore I do not believe the look of this historic cobbled mews 

needs to be altered on the basis of an external lift extension.
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